
IIT ISM Dhanbad 
Mathematics and 
Computing Cut off 2022 
Round 3
Institute Academic Program Name Quota Seat Type Gender Opening Rank Closing Rank

Indian Institute of 
Technology (ISM) Dhanbad

Mathematics and Computing 
(5 Years, Integrated Master 
of Technology) AI OPEN Gender-Neutral 3008 4472

Indian Institute of 
Technology (ISM) Dhanbad

Mathematics and Computing 
(5 Years, Integrated Master 
of Technology) AI OPEN

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumerary) 6638 9079

Indian Institute of 
Technology (ISM) Dhanbad

Mathematics and Computing 
(5 Years, Integrated Master 
of Technology) AI EWS Gender-Neutral 569 654

Indian Institute of 
Technology (ISM) Dhanbad

Mathematics and Computing 
(5 Years, Integrated Master 
of Technology) AI EWS

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumerary) 1512 1512

Indian Institute of 
Technology (ISM) Dhanbad

Mathematics and Computing 
(5 Years, Integrated Master 
of Technology) AI OBC-NCL Gender-Neutral 1322 1789

Indian Institute of 
Technology (ISM) Dhanbad

Mathematics and Computing 
(5 Years, Integrated Master 
of Technology) AI OBC-NCL

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumerary) 3760 4067

Indian Institute of 
Technology (ISM) Dhanbad

Mathematics and Computing 
(5 Years, Integrated Master 
of Technology) AI SC Gender-Neutral 822 1284

Indian Institute of 
Technology (ISM) Dhanbad

Mathematics and Computing 
(5 Years, Integrated Master 
of Technology) AI SC

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumerary) 1310 1310

Indian Institute of 
Technology (ISM) Dhanbad

Mathematics and Computing 
(5 Years, Integrated Master 
of Technology) AI ST Gender-Neutral 566 625

Indian Institute of 
Technology (ISM) Dhanbad

Mathematics and Computing 
(5 Years, Integrated Master 
of Technology) AI ST

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumerary) 1084 1084


